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Achievement Assembly 

Our achievement assembly celebrated children who have “shown respect” this week. Well done to the 

following children:  

Reception: Marvel       Year 1: Iqra     Year 2: Ellie 

Year 3: Rose      Year 4: Robert       Year 5: Annalise    Year 6: Katie 

 

Celebrating Attendance  

Whole school attendance is currently at 95.5% 

Well done to Year 2 for best attendance this week at 98%!   

 

Date for Diary **Bank holiday Monday 5th May** 

 

• Thur 8th May – Reception class trip to Safetyworks 

• Thur 8th May – VE 80th celebration – dress up in red/white & blue  

• Wed 14th May – Y1 to Gibside  

• Thur 22nd May – Y5 to Gibside  

• Mon 2nd June – Inset day – school closed to pupils 

• Midnight 15th June – School Uniform order deadline for free to School Delivery 

• Tues 17th June – Y2 & Y4 Newcastle trip & Discovery Museum Workshops 

• Fri 4th July - Summer School Fayre 2pm 

• Monday 7th July – Occasional Day – school closed to pupils and staff  

• Thur 10th July - DT Showcase/workshop, timings will be shared in the summer term 

• Mon 1st Sept – Inset day – school closed to pupils 

 

Rights Respecting  

Article 29: I have the right to an education which develops my personality, talents and 

abilities.  

 

Summer uniform 

As the warmer weather approaches (fingers crossed) we would just like to draw your 

attention to our uniform policy: 

We request that the children wear the following uniform daily: 

• red jumper or cardigan 

• blue polo shirt or shirt 

• grey shorts, trousers, skirt or dress 

• plain black leggings 

• blue summer dress 

• black school shoes or plain black trainers 

• hair bobble for long hair 

 

If your child is wearing shorts, they should be plain grey. Please note cycling and sports shorts are not 

permitted. Please pop on a cap and suncream before school too on warm sunny days. 

 

School Uniform cut-off date for back to school is midnight 20th July 2025 (For Home Delivery) and 

Midnight 15th June (FREE to School Delivery), Emblematic will do their upmost to get your order 

delivered before the start of term, subject to supplier stock availability. Orders after this date are not 

guaranteed and can take over 28 Days due to supply and demand over the summertime. 

https://www.portobelloprimaryschool.co.uk/how_to_order_school_uniform 

https://www.portobelloprimaryschool.co.uk/how_to_order_school_uniform
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A production of Pinocchio in school  

M&M Theatrical Productions are the UK’s largest and most respected provider of 

theatre-in-education, specialising in Classic Literature Adaptations, we are the 

first to see their adaptation of Pinnocchio this week and it was full of laughter, 

fun, great music as well as larger than life characters. Everyone had a fantastic 

time on Wednesday. 

If you would like to make a £2 voluntary contribution towards the cost it would 

be appreciated, payable online or via £2 to class.  

 

Little Wandle Reading Books please return 

We have several outstanding Little Wandle Reading books still at home. These books make up sets that are 

vital to the teaching of reading in school. Please can you take a look over the Easter and return to the 

school office ASAP.  

 

Power of a growth mindset 

We believe in the power of a growth mindset and that all our children have the ability to achieve what they 

want to achieve. Staff encourage children to develop their abilities and think of challenges as 

opportunities to grow. This week we launched our new Learning Powers in school. These will be used 

throughout the school day to ensure the children succeed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Struggle with making payments online?  

Check out the school website for a step-by-step guide or view the how 

to links below: https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-

gb/sections/4409410266641-Payments  

 

 

 

 

VE 80th Celebration  

Victory in Europe (VE) Day, celebrated on 8 May 1945, 

marked the end of World War II in Europe. Eight 

decades later, we come together to reflect on the 

sacrifices made and honour the courage of those who 

fought for our freedom through a special assembly in 

school.  

 

On Thursday 8 May 2025, we invite all children to 

come to school dressed in red, white and blue as part 

of our school celebration.  

 

https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-gb/sections/4409410266641-Payments
https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-gb/sections/4409410266641-Payments
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